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Important dates for your diary
13
th
 April – 
Open to all children
12
th
 –
 
11
th
 May
 – Ramadan
 
22
nd
 April 
– World Earth Day 
23
rd
 April –
 St George’s Day 
 
3
rd
 May –
 Bank Holiday Monday (Playschool will be closed) 
7
th
 May -
 VE 
12
th
 May –
 Eid 
28
th
 May –
 Playschool Closes 
7
th
 June –
 Playschool Re-opens 
) (
Dear Parents/Carers
Well, I 
can’t
 believe we are starting our 
penultimate
 term of the academic year and what a year it has been already. 
It looks like the country is slowly 
opening up
 again and we are hoping that life can gets back to normality very soon. 
We are all looking forward to a non-socially distanced future. 
We have lots of exciting things planned for the up-coming months and hope to be able to involve the whole playschool family, including all parents and carers. 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all our new April starter to our playschool family. 
We will hopefully (fingers crossed) be having a summer fete, here at playschool and invite all the new children who will be starting in September and all our children already here at the setting. For some much-needed fun. Watch this space for more news. 
AVPS staff warmly welcomes any parents who would like to come in to discuss your child’s learning. Please don’t feel that it is restricted to parent consultations as our doors are always open.
Thank you for your ongoing support.
Kind regards, AVPS team.
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 (
Please can we ask that you….
Keep a social distance when dropping or picking up your child. 
Wear a face covering and 
sanitise
 your hands if you come into the setting. 
Provide your child with a spare change of clothes at each session, for water play. 
Do not put any nut products into your child’s lunch boxes. 
Let us know if your child will not be attending a session. Ring or text. 
Let us know if there is a change in your contact details. 
Do not park on the road in front of the playschool or in front of any driveways. 
We do provide aprons for messy play, but some children choose not to wear them so please send your child in clothes you don’t mind getting messy!
Thank you for your cooperation!
)




























Abington Vale Playschool, Bridgewater Drive, Northampton. NN3 3AF Tel:  07840 432 388, 
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